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Dear Commissioner Katherine A. Bruch,

While | live on the other side of the mountain from Placitas | am also a PNM customer, concerned with
electric rates, reliability and clean energy. | am writing to urge your support for the Diamond Tail Solar
Project in Sandoval County.

This project will provide good local jobs during construction and an ongoing revenue stream of Smillions
to the county to help pay for roads, schools and other needs.

It will also further our states transition to the cleanest source of electricity, solar power. | have heard the
arguments both in favor and opposed and am convinced that on balance this project will provide a huge
net benefit to the local community, the county and the state.

Please vote to approve it.

Sincerely,

Thomas Solomon
Albuquerque, NM 87122-1155
tasolomon6@gmail.com




